
 

 

 

 

Date: November 08, 2024  

 

NOTIFICATION ON CLAT 2025 ADMIT CARDS 

 

CLAT Applicants are hereby informed that certain websites / blogs / social media are posting 

false and unauthorised news regard the CLAT admission process and admit card.  

 

The Consortium of NLUs is not responsible for any information about the CLAT published 

on third party websites or social media handles.  

 

Candidates are advised to strictly refer to the official website at www.consortiumofnlus.ac.in 

for all official information regarding the admissions process and examination-related updates. 

 

The Consortium reserves its right to initiate legal actions in respect of any false information 

disseminated through unauthorised channels, including private websites and social media 

handles.  

 

Candidates are hereby advised that the Admit Card announcement and related instructions 

will be announced only on or after November 15th 2024, and the same will also be intimated 

to applicants by messages individually, after which they can be downloaded.  

 

CLAT applicants are advised to rely only on official notifications published in 

www.consortiumofnlus.ac.in.   

 

The Consortium is not responsible for any loss or injury suffered by applicants who rely on 

unauthorized sources for information or updates concerning the CLAT examination and 

process. 

 

 

Sd/-  

PRESIDENT 

CONSORTIUM OF NLUs 

 


